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STEVE BENNETT

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS KELLY LONG
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September 15, 2020

Board of Supervisors
County of Ventura

800 South Victoria Avenue
Ventura, CA 93009

Subject: Appointment of Mr. Stephen Frank to the El Rancho Simi Cemetery District Board of
Trustees

Recommendation:
Request the Board of Supervisors approve the appointment of Mr. Stephen Frank to the El
Rancho Simi Cemetery District Board of Trustees, as listed below.

Discussion:

My office continues to work diligently to recruit interested Simi Valley residents to fill seats on
the Cemetery District Board. Mr. Frank has graciously agreed to serve as a Trustee. Steve is a
longtime Simi Valley resident and has generously given of his time on numerous community
and non-profit boards. He is committed to supporting his community and preserving its history.
I am confident he will be an asset to the District. We are recommending his appointment for
the following term:

Name Term End Date
Stephen Frank 01/02/2023

As always, | am grateful for the residents who graciously agree to volunteer their time. Mr.
Frank’s application is on file with the Clerk of the Board.

Sincerely,

Y2

ROBERT O. Huber
Supervisor, Fourth District



